
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

July 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

A Special Goodbye 
 
I am writing to inform parents that, with great sadness, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Britton 
at the end of this year as she retires from her role as a teaching assistant in primary. 
 
Mrs Britton has worked with Appleton Academy, and our predecessor school, for an incredible 
33 years, originally starting as a volunteer at High Fernley Primary before becoming a 
lunchtime supervisor, staff governor and teaching assistant.  She has been a wonderful and 
highly valued member of our team; completely dedicated to her role, and always putting the 
children first, which has had a huge impact on the children and staff she has worked with. 
 
We will miss her enormously but we wish her all the best for a long and happy retirement, as it 
is very well deserved. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
J Clayton 
Head of Primary 


